
 
 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Kia ora koutou, 
 

We have reached the end of Term 1 for 2024. Walking around the classrooms and playground this week has been 
fantastic, as has hearing about how all the students enjoy learning and playing at Mauku.  
 

 

I want to congratulate those families that have made the effort to get their children to school as often as possible. 
Presently, attendance is being spoken about in the media, and our data at Mauku is good. We have over 40 
children who have attended over 90% of Term 1. School attendance is crucial in developing our students. 
 

 

Please have a safe and happy holiday break.  We look forward to seeing everyone again during Term 2.                                                                                  
Mr Christie    

 
 
 
 
 
 
                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                      
            

 

 

 

 
 

 

   

 
 

 

 

 
   

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

12 April 2024 – End of term Newsletter 

 

  

  

 

 

 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

HEAD LICE:  We have a few cases of head lice at school at the moment.  Can you please check your                                             

child’s hair, and treat if necessary.  We can only eradicate the problem if everyone helps! 
 

 
 

 

Thank you for your fundraising help in Term one.  Our next event is the Coffee and  

Cake Stall at the Franklin Street Rodders Swapmeet this Saturday, here at school. 
 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

  Certificate Winners 
 

Congratulations to the following students who were awarded a certificate at last Friday’s assembly: 
 

5 April 
 

Room 1:  Silas Mehlcourt, Gavin Singh - DOJO Marcus Low  

Room 2:  Willow Foster, Lilyanne Rawlinson - DOJO Freddie Davis 

Room 3:  Ahurei Graham-McLean, Pippa Scott, Lucy Simich - DOJO Lennox Nickel  

Room 4:  Lily Furze, Summer Hyndman - DOJO Norton Graham 

Room 5:  Peyton Whiunui, Cali-Rose Toala, Leeroy Marshall, Amaya Beazley - DOJO Judith Priestley 

Te Ngahere 1:  Reeve Preston, Brody Stark, Kash Mason, Keizer Beazley         -          DOJO Eric Menendez  

Te Ngahere 2:  Dayleah-Rosa Tuiniua-Kenny, Mila Williams, Stevie Duncan   - DOJO Phoebe Murphy 

 

 

 

Dates to remember 
 
12 April     Last day of Term 1 

13 April       Franklin Street Rodders Swapmeet at school 

29 April             First day of Term 2 

 6 May         BoT meeting 5.30pm 

17 May       Pink Shirt Day (More info to follow) 

  4 June          SCHOOL CLOSED – Teacher Only Day                                                                                

  

 

 

ST PIERRE’S SUSHI  
 

As of next term, we will be offering a lunch 
option for students, once a week for St Pierre’s 
Sushi.   This  will  be  delivered  to school.  
See the flyer below for further details. 



  Congratulations to the following students who received an End of Term certificate at today’s assembly: 
 

 

 

Room 1:   Nylah Grevers-Smith (Excellence in Reading & Writing), Wailani Gardiner (Improvement in                                                                                                                        

Handwriting), Tyla Kihi-Graham (Doing his best) - Baxter Simich (The Mauku Way) 

 

Room 2:   Taryn Montreal (Excellence in Reading & Writing), Ollie Blundell (Improvement in Reading), 

Mehrima Allahyar (Doing her best) - Rusty Robinson (The Mauku Way) 

     

Room 3:   Khanh Peace (Excellence in Writing), Ashton Furze (Improvement in Writing), Evie Gillies                           

(Trying her best in all curriculum areas) - Boston Tucker-McLean (The Mauku Way)    

    

Room 4:   Eliza Ferguson (Excellence in Reading & Writing), Annabelle Groves (Improvement in 

Handwriting), Harrison Gordon (Diligence in Handwriting) - Apaira Knez (The Mauku Way) 

     

Room 5:   Cali-Rose Toala (Excellence in all curriculum areas), Chy Waititi (Improvement in coming 

                 to school ready for learning), Poppy Gray (Showing Diligence in all areas) - Jensen Fletcher                                         

(The Mauku Way) 

      

Te Ngahere 1:  Connor Morrow (Excellence in all curriculm areas), Toby Parore (Independence in all areas of            

school expectations), Brody Stark (Showing Diligence) - Jaxon Chapman-Richardson (The 

Mauku Way)  
    

Te Ngahere 2:            Kimara-Lee Moana (Excellence in all curriculum areas), Jessica Scott (Improvement in Writing),  

Queenie Tauariki-Ropiha (Showing Diligence) - Mila Williams (The Mauku Way) 
_________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________  

 

 

 

BUS FAMILIES:  Please ensure your Term 1 bus fees are paid before the start of Term 2.  As this is                                   

not a free service, payments need to be kept up to date to ensure your child can travel on the bus.             
 

_____________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

                                     
 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



        We wish you all a   

happy and safe holiday 

break, and look forward 

to seeing you refreshed 

and ready for an 

exciting Term 2! 
 

 

 

 

The Mauku team 

 
 
 

 
                               

The Mauku Team 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

Community Notices 
 
 
  
  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 
       
      

 
            

                         
 
 
 
                                   

        

 
                    

 

                                                                                                                                                                                                         

 
 
 
  

     
 
 
               CONTACT JENNY FOR ALL YOUR GUITAR NEEDS 

 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Phone:  2363 654 / Mobile 021 123 0481                                                                         email:  admin@mauku.school.nz 

 

 

 

 

 

Learn the life skill of swimming with 

Fulton Swim School. 
 

 

 

 

 

Our family would love to welcome your 

family to discover the wonderful world 

of swimming. 
 

These School Holidays we are offering 

incentives to kick start your learn to 

swim experience, or refine and 

consolidate learnt skills. 
 

 
 

 

Or join us for our weekly lessons  that 

run throughout the year. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Learn to swim with us this season in a 

warm, clean, encouraging environment. 
 

For more info, please contact  

 

 

 

      https://www.fultonswimschool.co.nz 

 

 
 

https://www.fultonswimschool.co.nz/

